
From:  Emma Howard <emma.howard@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/25/2020 06:01:05 PM

To:  Marian A Dodge <chairman@hillsidefederation.org>

Cc:  
Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>; David Ryu <councilmember.ryu@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>;
Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Mike Feuer <Michael.Feuer@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Irregularities in Hollywood Center EIR process
 

Thank you Marian, received. 

Emma G. Howard
Director of Planning
Office: (213) 473-7004
http://davidryu.lacity.org

On Mon, Aug 24, 2020 at 2:07 PM Marian A Dodge <chairman@hillsidefederation.org> wrote:
Dear Sirs:

Please see the attached letter from the Hillside Federation regarding the questionable public process in moving forward with the
EIR review of the Hollywood Center project without an EIR.

Best regards,

Marian Dodge, Chairman
Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associations, Inc.
www.hillsidefederation.org

http://davidryu.lacity.org
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